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Antigua and Barbuda Association of Georgia will hold a Banquet to Benefit Barbuda   
 
Atlanta, Georgia - The Antigua and Barbuda Association of Georgia (ABAG), will be holding its fourteenth 
Annual Independence Banquet on November 11th at 7:30pm at the Atlanta Marriott Century, located at 
2000 Century Blvd, Atlanta GA.   
 
Each year proceeds from the Banquet are used to support local charities in Antigua and Barbuda.  Our 
emphasis is on giving back to help other progress.  Over the years, the following charities and 
organizations have benefited from ABAG:  The St Johns Hospice,  Mustard Seed Ministries, The CARE 
Project, The Antigua & Barbuda Sickle Cell Association, The Boys Training School, The Senior Citizens 
Center, Mount St John Hospital, The Girl Guides Association and numerous schools.  This year the event 
has even more significance as a charity event since all proceeds will be donated to helping Barbudans 
recover from the devastation of Hurricane Irma.  The challenge and resources needed to rebuild 
Barbuda will be the focus of the night’s event.  
 
The night will feature excellent entertainment featuring live pan, jazz and soca music.  An elegant dinner 
will be followed with a performance by Soca Star Supa Mario and dancing well into the night.   
 
Tickets for the event are $70 per person and can be reserved by mailing a check to ABAG, PO Box 803, 
Ellenwood GA 30294, or by purchasing online at www.theabag.org.   
 
For Information Contact: 
Maylene Hector  
abaginfo@gmail.com 
 
About the Antigua and Barbuda Association of Georgia 
     
The Antigua and Barbuda Association of Georgia (ABAG), a non-profit organization, was formed in 2003.   
ABAG seeks to create and maintain a viable network of Antiguans and Barbudans in the State of Georgia, and 
elsewhere in North America, that supports and maintains the cultural practices of Antigua and Barbuda.  ABAG is 
a socially conscious organization which has donated to needy children in over 15 schools.  ABAG has also donated 
to health, education, disaster relief, orphanages and institutions for special needs kids.   
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